
Response to Applicant 

March 13, 2023 

Dear

Re: Your request for access to information under Part II of the Access to 
Information and Protection of Privacy Act, 2015 [Our File # 2023-01] 

Form4A 

On February 16, 2023, the Town of Paradise received your request for access to the 
following records/information: 

The tender submissions for all bidders for the project Tender TOP 22-15, 2022 
Street Rehab. Closed on May 31, 2022 

I am pleased to inform you that a decision has been made by the ATIPP Coordinator for 
the Town of Paradise to provide access to the requested information. 

Access to the remaining records, and/or information contained within the records, has 
been refused in accordance with the following exception(s) to disclosure, as specified in 
the Access to Information and Protection of Privacy Act, 2015 (the Act): 

Disclosure harmful to personal privacy 
40. (1) the head of a public body shall refuse to disclose personal information to an
applicant where the disclosure would be an unreasonable invasion of a third party's
personal privacy.

Please be advised that you may ask the Information and Privacy Commissioner to review 
the processing of your access request, as set out in section 42 of the Access to 
Information and Protection of Privacy Act, 2015 (the Act). The address and contact 
information of the Information and Privacy Commissioner is as follows: 

Office of the Information and Privacy Commissioner 
2 Canada Drive 
P. 0. Box 13004, Stn. A
St. John's, NL. A 1 B 3V8

Telephone: (709) 729-6309 
Toll-Free: 1-877-729-6309 
Facsimile: (709) 729-6500 


























































































